Dear Chair Rosebaum and Vice Chair Ferrioli:

Cascadia Wildlands and our 10,000 person supporter network are writing to encourage the passage HB 3452,
which legislates the landmark gray wolf settlement that Cascadia Wildlands, Oregon Wild, Oregon
Department of Fish and Wildlife, Governor Kitzhaber's office, and the Oregon Cattlemen's Association
recently brokered after 17 months of negotiation. The bill recently passed the House, and as | understand it,
is now headed to Senate Rules. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any thoughts or questions.

Josh Laughlin

Campaign Director

Cascadia Wildlands - we like it wild.
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We educate, agitate, and inspire a movement to protect and restore Cascadia's wild ecosystems. We
envision vast old-growth forests, rivers full of salmon, wolves howling in the backcountry, and vibrant
communities sustained by the unique landscapes of the Cascadia Bioregion. Join us today.
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